
Submitter: James VanderZanden 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure: SB704 

As a union member and Oregonian I currently have good healthcare, but that 

healthcare is always at risk of being taken away.  Where Oregonians like me work 

and who we work for should not decide whether we have good healthcare. Union 

members like me should not have to continue our sacrifices just to keep our 

healthcare.  Oregon can and should do better for everyone.   


